
 

 

 

UPCHURCH RIVER VALLEY GOLF COURSE – CORONAVIRUS, COVID19 

Following recent Government instruction,  Upchurch River Valley Golf Course, The Poolside 

Bar, Rivers Restaurant and facilities are currently closed until further notice. 

Should you have a confirmed booking with us, please bear with us - we will be contacting 

you  in due course to discuss your booking. 

Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to welcoming you back soon. 


